
Dear Parents, 

Team Norton would like to thank you all for such a wonderful start to the year.  

As you know, good attendance is crucial for children’s educational progress as well as their emo-
tional growth. Last year, our overall attendance was 93.3 %. This is not good enough. This year so 
far our attendance is 98.5%! This is excellent. Please continue to send you child into school every 
day they are well. Holidays during term time will not be allowed.  

Have a wonderful weekend,   

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 
19th September 

2022 

 

 

Day 

 

The School Day                            

 

After School            
Activities 

 

Lunch Menu 

Week 3 

 

Monday 

School Closed    

 

 

 

Teacher led After School 
Clubs will start w/c 26th 

September 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

3.30-4.00 Year 1 Parent meeting  

 Sausages 

 Vegetable Enchilada 

 Jacket potato & beans 

 

Wednesday 

Y5 Swimming—remember your kit 

 

 

 Roast Chicken 

 Lentil Pastry 

 Jacket potato & cheese 

 

Thursday 

 

 

3.30-4.00 Reception & Year 2 Parent 
meeting 

 Chicken Pasta Bake 

 Vegan Sausage 

 Jacket potato & tuna (or 
cheese 

 

Friday 

 

 

3.30pm Year 6 Parent meeting 

 Fish 

 BBQ Quorn 

 Jacket Potato & beans 

Swimming 

Swimming for year 5 takes place this term and starts on 

Wednesday. 

Remember to give permission and send in the Swimming 

Consent form  

FONS News 

The FONS AGM and committee meeting 
afterwards will be on Wednesday 21st at 

7.30pm in school.  

Everybody is welcome.  


